Parnijit Singh

From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk

Sent: 19 November 2021 10:26

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 2021/5347/P

London Borough of Camden | NG
Camden Town Hall Your Ref: 2021/5347/P
Argyle Street

Euston Road

London

WC1H 8EQ

19 November 2021
Dear Sir/Madam

Re: 24, ENDELL STREET, LONDON, WC2H 9BU

Waste Comments
Thames Water would advise that with regard to FOUL WATER sewerage network infrastructure capacity, we would
not have any objection to the above planning application, based on the information provided.

Thames Water would advise that with regard to SURFACE WATER network infrastructure capacity, we would not
have any objection to the above planning application, based on the information provided.

Water Comments

There are water mains crossing or close to your development. Thames Water do NOT permit the building over or
construction within 3m of water mains. If you're planning significant works near our mains (within 3m) we’ll need to
check that your development doesn’t reduce capacity, limit repair or maintenance activities during and after
construction, or inhibit the services we provide in any other way. The applicant is advised to read our guide working
near or diverting our pipes. https://developers.thameswater.co.uk/Developing-a-large-site/Planning-your-
development/Working-near-or-diverting-our-pipes

If you are planning on using mains water for construction purposes, it’s important you let Thames Water know
before you start using it, to avoid potential fines for improper usage. More information and how to apply can be
found online at thameswater.co.uk/buildingwater.

On the basis of information provided, Thames Water would advise that with regard to water network and water
treatment infrastructure capacity, we would not have any objection to the above planning application. Thames
Water recommends the following informative be attached to this planning permission. Thames Water will aim to
provide customers with a minimum pressure of 10m head (approx 1 bar) and a flow rate of 9 litres/minute at the
point where it leaves Thames Waters pipes. The developer should take account of this minimum pressure in the
design of the proposed development.



Supplementary Comments

As this is a change of use application it is assumed the existing foul and surface water strategy remains the same as
present and therefore Thames Water has no objections. If this is not the case please can we be contacted as we may
need to change our position.

Yours faithfully
Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 95Q

Tel:020 3577 9998

Email: devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk
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Thames Water Limited (company number 2366623) and Thames Water Utilities Limited (company number 2366661)
are companies registered in England and Wales, both are registered at Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading,
Berkshire RG1 8DB. This email is confidential and is intended only for the use of the person it was sent to. Any views
or opinions in this email are those of the author and don’t necessarily represent those of Thames Water Limited or
its subsidiaries. If you aren’t the intended recipient of this email, please don’t copy, use, forward or disclose its
contents to any other person — please destroy and delete the message and any attachments from your system.



